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Friday 15th November 2024 

Headteachers Newsletter 
Dear All, 

What’s been going on? 

As you are aware this week we have had the Nurses in school. On Monday children 

received their flu vaccine and Tuesday the children in Reception and Year 6 had their height 

and weight checked.  

On Tuesday this week Nursery and Reception had a visit from the Fire Brigade. The children 

were very excited at having a fire engine in our playground. They got to go on the engine, 

hear the siren and squirt the hose. All in all, a very fun time indeed.  

On Wednesday you should have received letters regarding our parents’ meetings. Please 

make sure that you fill the form in and return it to school by Monday (18th). Meeting with your 

child’s class teacher is an important part of their education and I hope all of you will take up 

this opportunity. 

Today has been very busy with individual and sibling photographs. Ms Hamilton ensured 

everyone looked very smart and I am sure all the photos will look great.  

Safeguarding: Parking outside the school 

A safety reminder about the yellow zigzags. These are outside all schools and they exist for 

the safety of children. They ensure that during collection and drop off times any approaching 

driver has a clear vision of children crossing. Parking on the zigzags endangers children. I 

know it is only a few parents who do this, but please don’t.  

Next Week 

On Wednesday the 20th November we are holding a coffee morning at 9.15am. It is hosted 

by our Mental Health Support Team. Why not come along and find out how they may be able 

to support you and your family.  

Christmas 

Thank you to everyone who has brought in donations for our Christmas Fair. If you haven’t 

thought about it yet, here are the reminders from the Friends of Perrymount.  

Christmas Fair Donations 

• Bottle Tombola (Prize also for the class who brings in the most bottles!) 
➢ Bottles and cans of all kinds please - no still or fizzy water please! 
➢ Gift bags (in good used condition) - for our mystery bottles 

• Adult Raffle 
➢ Do you have any connections to a business/restaurant/shop? We are looking 

for more raffle prizes from businesses e.g. vouchers for a meal; free exercise 
class; breakfast and coffee voucher etc. Please get in touch or 



email friendsofperrymount@gmail.com if you think you have something to 
offer. 

➢ Brand new unwanted raffle gifts for adults are also welcomed donations 

• Teddy Bears 
➢ We are collecting unwanted teddies / soft toys again this year for our popular 

Knock Down Santa Game - please make sure they are clean and 
presentable  

• Money Tree 
➢ Please donate any loose change (no matter how small!) you have lying 

around at home, or down the back of the sofa, for our Money Tree Game 
which is also very popular! 

• Kids' Raffle 
➢ Please donate any brand-new kids’ toys/games/prizes for the kids’ raffle 

• Elfridges 
➢ Every year the children choose presents at school to wrap and put under the 

tree for their parents - if you have any brand new unwanted adult gifts (no 
matter how small) please donate them. 

 

Lego key ring orders must be in by Monday 25th November.  

Best wishes 

Christine Keen 

Headteacher 
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